




To
The Director (HR)
MTNL Corporate office
New Delhi
Subject: Extension of prorate pension option date.
Sir,
As we have discussed with your good self that last date of pro-rata pension option is going to be expired on 31st March 2012, but the pension case which has been taken up by MTNL management and united forum of MTNL Associations and Unions with DoT is still unsettled. Therefore, your good self is requested to further extend the last date of option for prorate pension till the pension issue of MTNL gets resolved.
With warm regards
                                                                                                           Yours sincerely
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